Hello Brock Middle School Families:
Regarding the Student and Family Affordability Fund and School fees owing:

You should have received an email from Marie McGivern via MyEd on February 10t
A second email was sent out to families who hadn't had a chance to respond yet on

March 17t .

The emails detailed the Student and Family Affordability Fund and how to access it.

« If you have replied to the email and declined the offer of assistance, please pay
your students school fees as soon as you are able.

« If you have replied to the email and accepted the offer of assistance, please note
that if you have an outstanding balance, up to $40.00 will be credited to your
account in the next few weeks. If you have no fees owing you will be refunded in
the same manner you paid (online or cheque) in the next few weeks.

» If you have not had a chance to respond to the emails, please check your inbox
or junk folder and follow the link included to have your response recorded. If you
cannot find the email or are looking for more information, please contact Marie
McGivern at mmcgivern@sd73.bc.ca or 250.377.2554 for assistance.

Kindly,

Marie McGivern (she/her)

Executive Assistant, Finance

School District No. 73 (Kamloops-Thompson)
CONNECTING STUDENTS TO THEIR FUTURE
tel: 250-374-0679 ext. 99178

1383 9th Avenue, Kamloops, BC V2C 3X7
www.sd73.bc.ca

| acknowledge that | live, work, and play on the traditional, unceded lands of the Tk'emitps te
Secwépemc.



